
 
 
 
 
 
 

Russian diary 
 

It was the first day in Russia, the first day in the capital. 
Our plans were to see the Red Square, the Mausoleum and then go to the conference which 
is the main reason for visiting Russia.  
October 24th was a very important day for our school because of a mutual cooperation 
agreement we signed with the school 1212 in Moscow in the presence of Sona Hanzlovich, 
the director of the Slovak Institute in Moscow and the rector of the Institute of Languages 
and Cultures of Lev Nikolaevich Tolstoy - М.Д. Тихонычева.  
The agreement was signed in the Moscow National House. 
We are very pleased that we have been able to conclude a cooperation agreement between 
our schools and we are excited to start working on this project. 
The building where the conference was held was beautiful, the staff was very polite, the 
students were very friendly and talkative, lunch was very tasty, and the short theater 
performance was a very pleasant surprise at the end. 
The whole conference was very interesting, and its topic was very important and 
informative, I am glad that we have the same opinion on the importance of Slavic 
reciprocity. 
we are grateful and happy that, thanks to the possibility of project cooperation between our 
schools, we have the opportunity to get to know and learn more about the culture, history 
and beauty of Russia.  

 
 

 
 



The next day we left Moscow to St. Petersburg where, immediately after arrival, we met the 
consul SR Igor Derco who told us about his job (we were very interested because some of 
us want to be diplomats in the future). 
After a very pleasant meeting we went to Peterhof to see the gardens, the bay and the 
interior of the mansion. 
After a long day full of traveling and admiring the sights, we spent a beautiful evening 
walking from the Aurora to the center of St. Petersburg. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
The next day in St. Petersburg we were very busy because we wanted to see a lot, but we 
went back to Moscow the same evening, so we had to make a plan. 
As the first monument we visited the Temple of Christ's resurrection and from there we 
went to visit the beautiful Hermitage. 
After the Hermitage we went to eat, buy the last souvenir and traveled back to Moscow. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
The last day in Moscow we took a tour of the Ostankino TV Tower, where we had the most 
beautiful view of Moscow. 
After viewing the TV tower, we went to a park in the middle of the city from where we went 
to have lunch and buy the last souvenirs from Moscow. 
The last program we had in Russia was a tour of the anti-nuclear bunker (Bunker-42) and a 
night walk through the beautiful capital. 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 


